
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees  
From: Library Director A. Thiem-Menning  
Date: 8/20/24 
Re: 2025 Calendar 
 
The City is currently working on their Citywide 2025 calendar. There are not many 
changes for next year, with the exception of when we schedule our closed days for 
staff training. We needed to refine the May date we had for 2024, as it was too close 
to summer visits, which is why we are proposing April for 2025 instead. We also feel 
like December is such a busy month that we also plan to move to November.  
 
Please note that there may be changes to this after the fact, as we are looking at 
possible construction late into this year or early next year. While I am confident that 
the construction can be done while we are open, I am not in the construction 
industry, and will follow their safety protocols in terms of any closures while certain 
work is being completed.  
 
   


